
 

 

 

 

Thursday 2rd November 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Consultation on the admission arrangements 2025-2026 of Botwell House Catholic Primary School. 

Please find attached a copy of the School Admission Policy 2025-2026 and the Supplementary Information Form 
(SIF) 2025-2026. 

The governing body of Botwell House Catholic Primary School is putting the above documents out for consultation 
between 2nd November 2023 – 14th December 2023. 

We would be pleased to receive any comments on this. The policy and SIF are on the school website, with contact 
details for replying by email. You may wish to contact the school for a hard copy of the admission arrangements 
which you can collect or which can be posted to you. 

Please address your comments to Mrs L Saib, Admissions Officer at the school address, or by email to 
Admissions@botwellhouse.school 

You can also reply by phone on 0208 573 2229 

 

The Governing Body will consider all comments received before finalising the policy. The consultation period is for 6 
weeks, starting from the date of this letter. No response will be taken as consent. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mr K Oakley 

Headteacher 

  


